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Freephone: 01962 893 869

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com
Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk
Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION

Ms Holly Drury

Hampshire County Council
2nd Floor Ell Court West
Winchester

Hampshire

S023 8UJ

10 December 2018
Dear Ms Drury,
AQUIND Interconnector: Draft Statement of Community Consultation

Further to the informal consultation AQUIND recently undertook with your local authority, we write
regarding the Statement of Community Consultation (‘SoCC’) for AQUIND Interconnector.

As you may be aware, AQUIND is currently preparing an application for development consent to build
and operate AQUIND Interconnector. The application for Development Consent (‘DCO’) will be
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate ('PINS’) for examination before a final decision is made by the
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy (‘BEIS).

Section 47(2) of the Planning Act 2008 (the 2008 Act) requires AQUIND to consult with each local
authority that is within section 43(1) of the 2008 Act about what is to be in the SoCC. As your Council
is a local authority within the section 43(1) of the 2008 Act we therefore enclose a copy of the draft
SoCC for your consideration.

The period for consultation on the SoCC in accordance with section 47(3) of the 2008 Act will begin on
Wednesday 12 December 2018 and end on Wednesday 9 January 2019.

We therefore request that any comments on the SoCC are provided by not later than midnight on
Wednesday 9 January 2019 to James Wood at BECG via aquindconsultation@becg.com.

In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the draft SoCC or would otherwise like to
discuss its contents, please do not hesitate to contact James Wood of BECG via e-mail on
aquindconsultation@becg.com or via phone on 01962 893869.

Yours sincerely,

James Wood
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team

Enc.

c/o BECG, The Building Centre, 26 Store Street, London, WC1E 7BT



AQUI D==

Freephone: 01962 893 869

Email: aquindconsultation@becg.com
Website: www.aquindconsultation.co.uk
Freepost: AQUIND CONSULTATION

Mr Nick Parker
Development Management
City Offices

Colebrook Street
Winchester

S0239LJ

10 December 2018
Dear Mr Parker,
AQUIND Interconnector: Draft Statement of Community Consulitation

Further to the informal consultation AQUIND recently undertook with your local authority, we write
regarding the Statement of Community Consultation (‘SoCC') for AQUIND Interconnector.

As you may be aware, AQUIND is currently preparing an application for development consent to build
and operate AQUIND Interconnector. The application for Development Consent (‘DCO’) will be
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (‘PINS’) for examination before a final decision is made by the
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy (‘BEIS’).

Section 47(2) of the Planning Act 2008 (the 2008 Act) requires AQUIND to consult with each local
authority that is within section 43(1) of the 2008 Act about what is to be in the SoCC. As your Council
is a local authority within the section 43(1) of the 2008 Act we therefore enclose a copy of the draft
SoCC for your consideration.

The period for consultation on the SoCC in accordance with section 47(3) of the 2008 Act will begin on
Wednesday 12 December 2018 and end on Wednesday 9 January 2019.

We therefore request that any comments on the SoCC are provided by not later than midnight on
Wednesday 9 January 2019 to James Wood at BECG via aquindconsultation@becg.com.

In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the draft SoCC or would otherwise like to
discuss its contents, please do not hesitate to contact James Wood of BECG via e-mail on
aquindconsultation@becg.com or via phone on 01962 893869.

Yours sincerely,

ames Wood
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team

Enc.

clo BECG, The Building Centre, 26 Store Street, London, WC1E 78T
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Mr Lewis Oliver
Planning Services
Havant Borough Council
Public Service Plaza
Civic Centre Road
Havant

PO9 2AX

10 December 2018
Dear Mr Qliver,
AQUIND Interconnector: Draft Statement of Community Consultation

Further to the informal consultation AQUIND recently undertook with your local authority, we write
regarding the Statement of Community Consultation (‘SoCC’) for AQUIND Interconnector.

As you may be aware, AQUIND is currently preparing an application for development consent to build
and operate AQUIND Interconnector. The application for Development Consent (‘DCO’) will be
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (‘PINS’) for examination before a final decision is made by the
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy (‘BEIS’).

Section 47(2) of the Planning Act 2008 (the 2008 Act) requires AQUIND to consult with each local
authority that is within section 43(1) of the 2008 Act about what is to be in the SoCC. As your Council
is a local authority within the section 43(1) of the 2008 Act we therefore enclose a copy of the draft
SoCC for your consideration.

The period for consultation on the SoCC in accordance with section 47(3) of the 2008 Act will begin on
Wednesday 12 December 2018 and end on Wednesday 9 January 2019.

We therefore request that any comments on the SoCC are provided by not later than midnight on
Wednesday 9 January 2019 to James Wood at BECG via aquindconsultation@becg.com.

In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the draft SoCC or would otherwise like to
discuss its contents, please do not hesitate to contact James Wood of BECG via e-mail on
aquindconsultation@becg.com or via phone on 01962 8938689.

Yours sincerely,

James Wood
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team

Enc.

¢/o BECG, The Building Centre, 26 Store Street, London, WC1E 7BT
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Mr Jon Holmes

East Hampshire District Council
Penns Place

Petersfield

GU31 4EX

10 December 2018
Dear Mr Holmes,
AQUIND Interconnector: Draft Statement of Community Consultation

Further to the informal consultation AQUIND recently undertook with your local authority, we write
regarding the Statement of Community Consultation ('SoCC’) for AQUIND Interconnector.

As you may be aware, AQUIND is currently preparing an application for development consent to build
and operate AQUIND Interconnector. The application for Development Consent (‘DCO’) will be
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (‘PINS’) for examination before a final decision is made by the
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy (‘BEIS’).

Section 47(2) of the Planning Act 2008 (the 2008 Act) requires AQUIND to consult with each local
authority that is within section 43(1) of the 2008 Act about what is to be in the SoCC. As your Council
is a local authority within the section 43(1) of the 2008 Act we therefore enclose a copy of the draft
SoCC for your consideration.

The period for consultation on the SoCC in accordance with section 47(3) of the 2008 Act will begin on
Wednesday 12 December 2018 and end on Wednesday 9 January 2019.

We therefore request that any comments on the SoCC are provided by not later than midnight on
Wednesday 9 January 2019 to James Wood at BECG via aquindconsultation@becg.com.

In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the draft SoCC or would otherwise like to
discuss its contents, please do not hesitate to contact James Wood of BECG via e-mail on
aquindconsultation@becg.com or via phone on 01962 893869.

Yours sincerely,

James Wood
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team

Enc.

¢/o BECG, The Building Centre, 26 Store Street, London, WC1E 7BT
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Mr Alan Banting

City Development - Development Management
Portsmouth City Council

Civic Offices

Guildhall Square

Portsmouth

PO1 2AU

10 December 2018
Dear Mr Banting,
AQUIND Interconnector: Draft Statement of Community Consultation

Further to the informal consultation AQUIND recently undertook with your local authority, we write
regarding the Statement of Community Consultation (‘SoCC’) for AQUIND Interconnector.

As you may be aware, AQUIND is currently preparing an application for development consent to build
and operate AQUIND Interconnector. The application for Development Consent (‘DCO’) will be
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (‘PINS’) for examination before a final decision is made by the
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy ('BEIS’).

Section 47(2) of the Planning Act 2008 (the 2008 Act) requires AQUIND to consult with each local
authority that is within section 43(1) of the 2008 Act about what is to be in the SoCC. As your Council
is a local authority within the section 43(1) of the 2008 Act we therefore enclose a copy of the draft
SoCC for your consideration.

The period for consultation on the SoCC in accordance with section 47(3) of the 2008 Act will begin on
Wednesday 12 December 2018 and end on Wednesday 9 January 2019.

We therefore request that any comments on the SoCC are provided by not later than midnight on
Wednesday 9 January 2019 to James Wood at BECG via aquindconsultation@becg.com.

In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the draft SoCC or would otherwise like to
discuss its contents, please do not hesitate to contact James Wood of BECG via e-mail on
aquindconsultation@becg.com or via phone on 01962 893869.

Yours sincerely,

James Wood
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team

Enc.

c/o BECG, The Building Centre, 26 Store Street, London, WC1E 7BT
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Councillor Michael Wilson
63 Station Road

Hayling Island
Hampshire

PO11 OEB

10 December 2018
Dear Councillor Wilson,
AQUIND Interconnector: Draft Statement of Community Consultation

Further to the informal consultation AQUIND recently undertook with your local authority, we write
regarding the Statement of Community Consultation ('SoCC’) for AQUIND Interconnector.

As you may be aware, AQUIND is currently preparing an application for development consent to build
and operate AQUIND Interconnector. The application for Development Consent (‘DCO’) will be
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (‘PINS’) for examination before a final decision is made by the
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy ('BEIS’).

Section 47(2) of the Planning Act 2008 (the 2008 Act) requires AQUIND to consult with each local
authority that is within section 43(1) of the 2008 Act about what is to be in the SoCC. As your Council
is a local authority within the section 43(1) of the 2008 Act we therefore enclose a copy of the draft
SoCC for your consideration.

The period for consultation on the SoCC in accordance with section 47(3) of the 2008 Act will begin on
Wednesday 12 December 2018 and end on Wednesday 9 January 2019.

We therefore request that any comments on the SoCC are provided by not later than midnight on
Wednesday 9 January 2019 to James Wood at BECG via aquindconsultation@becg.com.

In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the draft SoCC or would otherwise like to
discuss its contents, please do not hesitate to contact James Wood of BECG via e-mail on
aquindconsultation@becg.com or via phone on 01962 893869.

Yours sincerely,

James Wood
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team

Enc.

c/o BECG, The Building Centre, 26 Store Street, London, WC1E 7BT
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Councillor Gerald Vernon-Jackson CBE
39 Lindley Avenue

Southsea

PO4 9NT

10 December 2018
Dear Councillor Vernon-Jackson,
AQUIND Interconnector: Draft Statement of Community Consultation

Further to the informal consultation AQUIND recently undertook with your local authority, we write
regarding the Statement of Community Consultation (‘SoCC’) for AQUIND Interconnector.

As you may be aware, AQUIND is currently preparing an application for development consent to build
and operate AQUIND Interconnector. The application for Development Consent (‘DCO’) will be
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (‘PINS’) for examination before a final decision is made by the
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy ('BEIS’).

Section 47(2) of the Planning Act 2008 (the 2008 Act) requires AQUIND to consult with each local
authority that is within section 43(1) of the 2008 Act about what is to be in the SoCC. As your Council
is a local authority within the section 43(1) of the 2008 Act we therefore enclose a copy of the draft
SoCC for your consideration.

The period for consultation on the SoCC in accordance with section 47(3) of the 2008 Act will begin on
Wednesday 12 December 2018 and end on Wednesday 9 January 2019.

We therefore request that any comments on the SoCC are provided by not later than midnight on
Wednesday 9 January 2019 to James Wood at BECG via aquindconsultation@becg.com.

In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the draft SoCC or would otherwise like to
discuss its contents, please do not hesitate to contact James Wood of BECG via e-mail on
aquindconsultation@becg.com or via phone on 01962 893869.

Yours sincerely,

James Wood
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team

Enc.

c/o BECG, The Building Centre, 26 Store Street, London, WC1E 7BT
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Councillor Roy Perry

c/o Hampshire County Council
The Castle

Winchester

Hampshire

S023 8UJ

10 December 2018
Dear Councillor Perry,
AQUIND Interconnector: Draft Statement of Community Consultation

Further to the informal consultation AQUIND recently undertook with your local authority, we write
regarding the Statement of Community Consultation (‘SoCC’) for AQUIND Interconnector.

As you may be aware, AQUIND is currently preparing an application for development consent to build
and operate AQUIND Interconnector. The application for Development Consent (‘DCO’) will be
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (‘PINS’) for examination before a final decision is made by the
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy (‘BEIS’).

Section 47(2) of the Planning Act 2008 (the 2008 Act) requires AQUIND to consult with each local
authority that is within section 43(1) of the 2008 Act about what is to be in the SoCC. As your Council
is a local authority within the section 43(1) of the 2008 Act we therefore enclose a copy of the draft
SoCC for your consideration.

The period for consultation on the SoCC in accordance with section 47(3) of the 2008 Act will begin on
Wednesday 12 December 2018 and end on Wednesday 9 January 2019.

We therefore request that any comments on the SoCC are provided by not later than midnight on
Wednesday 9 January 2019 to James Wood at BECG via aquindconsultation@becg.com.

In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the draft SoCC or would otherwise like to
discuss its contents, please do not hesitate to contact James Wood of BECG via e-mail on
aquindconsultation@becg.com or via phone on 01962 893869.

Yours sincerely,

James Wood
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team

Enc.

c/o BECG, The Building Centre, 26 Store Street, London, WC1E 7BT
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Councillor Richard Millard
Chatten House

Stonehill Road

Headley

Hampshire

GU35 8ET

10 December 2018
Dear Councillor Millard,
AQUIND Interconnector: Draft Statement of Community Consultation

Further to the informal consultation AQUIND recently undertook with your local authority, we write
regarding the Statement of Community Consultation (‘SoCC') for AQUIND Interconnector.

As you may be aware, AQUIND is currently preparing an application for development consent to build
and operate AQUIND Interconnector. The application for Development Consent (‘DCQO’) will be
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (‘PINS') for examination before a final decision is made by the
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy (‘BEIS’).

Section 47(2) of the Planning Act 2008 (the 2008 Act) requires AQUIND to consult with each local
authority that is within section 43(1) of the 2008 Act about what is to be in the SoCC. As your Council
is a local authority within the section 43(1) of the 2008 Act we therefore enclose a copy of the draft
SoCC for your consideration.

The period for consultation on the SoCC in accordance with section 47(3) of the 2008 Act will begin on
Wednesday 12 December 2018 and end on Wednesday 9 January 2019.

We therefore request that any comments on the SoCC are provided by not later than midnight on
Wednesday 9 January 2019 to James Wood at BECG via aquindconsultation@becg.com.

In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the draft SoCC or would otherwise like to
discuss its contents, please do not hesitate to contact James Wood of BECG via e-mail on
aquindconsultation@becg.com or via phone on 01962 893869.

Yours sincerely,

James Wood
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team

Enc.

c/o BECG, The Building Centre, 26 Store Street, London, WC1E 7BT
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Councillor Caroline Horrill
Wheatlands

Woodman Lane
Sparsholt

Winchester

S021 1DA

10 December 2018
Dear Councillor Horrill,
AQUIND Interconnector: Draft Statement of Community Consultation

Further to the informal consultation AQUIND recently undertook with your local authority, we write
regarding the Statement of Community Consultation (‘SoCC’) for AQUIND Interconnector.

As you may be aware, AQUIND is currently preparing an application for development consent to build
and operate AQUIND Interconnector. The application for Development Consent (‘DCQO’) will be
submitted to the Planning Inspectorate (‘PINS’) for examination before a final decision is made by the
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy (‘BEIS’).

Section 47(2) of the Planning Act 2008 (the 2008 Act) requires AQUIND to consult with each local
authority that is within section 43(1) of the 2008 Act about what is to be in the SoCC. As your Council
is a local authority within the section 43(1) of the 2008 Act we therefore enclose a copy of the draft
SoCC for your consideration.

The period for consultation on the SoCC in accordance with section 47(3) of the 2008 Act will begin on
Wednesday 12 December 2018 and end on Wednesday 9 January 2019.

We therefore request that any comments on the SoCC are provided by not later than midnight on
Wednesday 9 January 2019 to James Wood at BECG via aquindconsultation@becg.com.

In the meantime, should you have any queries regarding the draft SoCC or would otherwise like to
discuss its contents, please do not hesitate to contact James Wood of BECG via e-mail on
aquindconsultation@becg.com or via phone on 01962 893869.

Yours sincerely,

James Wood
The AQUIND Community Engagement Team

Enc.

c/o BECG, The Building Centre, 26 Store Street, London, WC1E 7BT
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